
SILENCE EXHIBIT 

WSRG-LD Renewal Application 

 

 When the facility was still analog, under the call letters W59DG, the station went 

silent on 10/3/2019 because of corporate restructuring and system upgrades. See 

Request for Silence STA (LMS File No. 0000083985). On 3/12/2020, an STA Extension 

was filed as well (LMS File No. 0000107833), but ultimately rendered inactive pursuant 

to a License to Cover filing for the facility. The License to Cover for W32FP-D (former call 

sign for WSRG-LD) was filed on 8/24/2020, and granted by the FCC on 1/28/2021. See 

LMS File No. 0000120702. 

  


